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From: Gentry, Jamaica@DOT <Jamaica.Gentry@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 2:44 PM
To: OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: Navarro, Michael@DOT
Subject: Caltrans comments for SCH# 2017091038 - Fifth Standard Solar Complex
Attachments: Fifth_Standard_Solar_Project_Summary_Form.pdf

Good Afternoon, 

Caltrans reviewed the Fifth Standard Solar Complex project (SCH# 2017091038) in 2017 
and provided comments in a letter dated September 22, 2017.  Those comments still 
apply to the project; we have no additional comments to offer.  

Best Regards, 
Jamaica Gentry 
Associate Transportation Planner 
Caltrans – District 6 
P: (559) 488-7307 
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